

Marin County Civic Center 3501 Civic Center Drive Suite 329 San Rafael, CA 94903 415 473 7331 T 415 473 3645 F 415 473 6172 TTY KRice@marincounty.org

July 31, 2012

Dear Parents,

The new school year is turning out to be a big one for nearly all Ross Valley schools. Bacich and Kent are no exception. Enrollment is up everywhere, and with it comes an increased need to coordinate, cooperate and do whatever we can to reduce and slow traffic in and around our schools, and improve safety for all concerned.

Towards that end, your own Kent Schools Safe Routes Task force has worked hard to come up with a new program that will hopefully make your family's school commute saner, safer and go a long way to reducing stress for all.

Your participation and support will be vital to the success of the program. I encourage you to get on board as soon as possible, get out of your car as much as possible, and enjoy your school community's willingness to ensure that the entire school day is sane and safe from beginning to end!

Have a great year!

Sincerely,

Katie Rice